Bushfield Nursery Autumn Newsletter
Welcome to Bushfield Nursery. We are pleased that your children are settling in well. We would like the children to try to come into school on their own from Monday 17th September and will be opening the doors at 9am. We will still be opening the doors from 2.50pm at home time for you to come in and collect your child.
Please make sure your child has an appropriate coat in school as we spend a lot of time outside playing, whatever the weather. As it gets colder then hats, scarfs and gloves are appreciated. Please ensure all your children’s clothes are named, especially school jumpers and cardigans. 
This term our Topic is All About Me and we will be talking about our families. We would like your child to bring in a photo of themselves with their family to put on our news boards. We would like photos to be brought in by Friday 21st September so that your child can show and talk about their photo with the rest of their group.
We would love for you to come and join us in the school hall for our Harvest Singing on Tuesday 9th October at 9.15am. If your child does not attend Nursery on a Tuesday then you are welcome to bring them in and join in with the singing, taking them home afterwards. Please make sure school uniform is worn.
On Wednesday 17th October, we will be having our Inspiration Day in Nursery. We would like your child to come to Nursery in Halloween fancy dress. 
Dates:

· Individual School Photographs – Wednesday 3rd October 

(If your child doesn’t attend Nursery on a Wednesday then you can bring them in through the main school entrance at 9am to have their photo taken)
· Harvest Songs – Tuesday 9th October at 9.15am
· Halloween Inspiration day – Wednesday 17th October
· Nursery closes for half term: Friday 19th October at 3pm
· Nursery Opens: Tuesday 30th October at 9am
· Christmas Songs: Tuesday 4th December at 9.15am

· Christmas Fayre: Tuesday 4th December at 2.30pm

· Christmas Party: Tuesday 18th December – 9am – 11.15am

· Nursery closes for Christmas: Thursday 20th December at 3pm
· Nursery Opens: Monday 7th January at 9am
